
 

 
14th February, 2021                                                     LEVEL 3 lockdown 
 

Dear parents, whanau and caregivers, 
 
What sad news to get on Valentines Day - that a South Auckland family is sick with Covid-19 and 
that we all need to move to Level 3 to help stop this virus from spreading. 
 
The school will be open only for children of essential workers. In order to ensure the safety of those 
children and our staff who do come to school, we will be operating with strict enforcement of 
health and safety measures.  
 
For everyone else, please stay home and do not come into the school grounds or classrooms. If you 
need to pass a message to the teacher or at the office, please ring the school office on , 
or email admin@viscount.school.nz 
 
 
At the moment we are only in lockdown for three days – tomorrow, Tuesday and Wednesday with 
school opening again on Thursday.  This may change and if it does, I will let you know. 
 
For parents who booked parent- teacher-student conferences for Tuesday - we will find another 
time. We hope your child’s teacher will have a chance to chat to you over the next three days - 
either by phone or through Seesaw as most of our staff will be working from home. 
 
 
 
 
Kia Kaha 
 
Shirley Hardcastle 
Principal. 
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